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ITY OF ORGANTON

 
 
 
 
March 14, 2023 
 
Dear Contractor,  
 
ADDENDUM #1:  
Regarding the bid documents for the 200 Block Caldwell St. Sidewalk Connector project 
in Morganton, North Carolina, the following changes have been made to address 
contractor questions concerning:  
 
 
Contractor Question:  

1. Would June 23, 2023, be an option for completion date for this project? Yes, the 
project completion date can be extended until June 23, with the final invoice 
being submitted to the City for payment by Monday, June 26, 2023.    

 
 
Please be sure to appropriately note your receipt and acknowledgement of this Addendum 
on your Bid Proposal Sheet included in the Bid Documents. 
 
Note: 
The project time of completion days will change to reflect the date of Notice to Proceed 
until June 23, 2023, but no days will be allow for weather or other conditions and the 
June 23, 2023 shall be the final date for completion of the project.   
 
Please feel free to contact Mario Sclarandis P.E., City Engineer @ 828-438-5263 or 
msclarandis@morgantonnc.gov  if you have any questions or comments regarding the bid 
package.   
 
 
 
 


